
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 
 

 

 We are so blessed to have this program come to our preschool. Thank you! 
The parents were so pleased with it being free to them and to our school! Teresa 
(Teresa Schachtel, Pediatric Vision Screener) is wonderful. She is so wonderful 
with the children and myself! 

 
* * * * * * * * * * 

 
 Jocelyn (Jocelyn Agra, Speech-Language Pathologist) is a really good 
Speech Pathologist. She had patience teaching my son. She’s really nice. Thanks 
to the California-Hawaii Elks services. I owe you a lot.  

 
* * * * * * * * * * 

 
 I think it’s a great opportunity to be able to have the vision screening for 
our program. All our parents were happy and pleased to have their child screened 
for any possible vision problems. Thank you. Hope we can continue to have the vision 
with our program for many more years.  

 
* * * * * * * * * * 

 
 Mrs. Hedley (Hedley Uetake, Speech-Language Pathologist) is an outstanding 
therapist. She is patient, creative, interesting, and truly cares for a child’s welfare. 
We are blessed to have her as our angel!   

 
* * * * * * * * * * 

 
 Anna (Anna Galvan, Pediatric Vision Screener) has always been a 
wonderful screener and we have enjoyed her. Thank you! 

       
        * * * * * * * * * * 

  
I just wanted to thank you and the Elks Organization for offering this 

great service to our community! This was a life saver for us in many ways. My 
daughter made such strides with her speech, truly amazing. And it was fun! 
         

        * * * * * * * * * * 
 
 


